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I am writing to support Path Home (PH), who provide shelter and housing services for 

houseless families in Portland. Of all the folks working on this in Portland I believe PH 

has the solution. It is essential to support children and end the cycle of poverty. 

 

Path Home is working to create a co-located housing, shelter and services center 

specifically focused on homeless families with children.  

 

With the help of Representative Chotzen and Senator Pham, we are seeking a $8 

million appropriation from the Oregon Legislature for this innovative project.  

 

This money would be spent on solutions for problems we have been trying to solve. 


